CODE OF CONDUCT FOR SCHOOL AND GROUP VISITORS
We want all our guests to have an enjoyable and memorable experience when visiting any of the Merlin attractions in Blackpool.  Therefore, we kindly request that:

· The behaviour standards of pupils and students when visiting our attractions are the same level expected when they are in school.  
· All visitors are courteous and considerate to all our members of staff and members of the public.

· All pupils and students respect the facilities, set, props and equipment; anyone found to be causing damage on purpose may be asked to leave the attraction or site.

· Teachers and group leaders take responsibility for their pupils’ and students’ conduct when visiting the attraction and moving around the buildings. 

· Within the Dungeon the pupils and teachers will meet actors in character; they must not attempt to touch them or become verbally abusive. 

· The Dungeon is dark we advise all pupils and teachers to not run to avoid injury.  

· The journey through history is a theatrical show where no visitor is permitted to use cameras or mobile phones.  These must be switched off prior to entry.  

· The Dungeon show features sections of storytelling and interaction; audiences must not attempt to disrupt the show by shouting or talking over the performers.   

· No food and drink is permitted to be consumed in the dungeon attraction.  We do have a tavern seating area at the end of the attraction available for drinks and snacks.  
On such occasions when attractions are unavailable for reasons out of our control, for example if the Blackpool Tower Eye is not operating due to inclement weather conditions, we will endeavour to accommodate school visits in alternative attraction within the Blackpool Tower building should there be sufficient capacity available. School groups are advised to call ahead should they have any queries before departing on their trip.
If school or group parties are found not to be following our code of conduct, we reserve the right to insist that you leave the site fully and no refunds will be given should this occur.
